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The ARC Newsletter
A monthly newsletter put out by the Anti-Racism Committee. 
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What is the Anti-Racism Committee?

The Anti-Racism Committee of the school psychology doctoral program at
Minnesota State University, Mankato was convened to coordinate action related
to the program's official endorsement of the School Psychology Unified Anti-
Racism Statement and Call to Action. 

The Anti-Racism Committee is committed to the following tenets: accountability,
advocacy, cultural competency, inclusion, proactive diversification, and
continuous improvement.

Click the button below to read NASP's School Psychology Unified Anti-Racism
Statement and Call to Action for more details.

School Psychology Unified Anti-Racism Statement and Call to Action

What is The ARC Newsletter?

The ARC Newsletter will be a newsletter sent out monthly featuring selected
resources with the intent that they will help to educate and inform the anti-
racism effort. This might look like journal articles, book or chapter
recommendations, videos, and more. We hope that this will be a helpful way of
sharing information and further educating us all in how to acknowledge and
understand institutional barriers and help us work to overcome them. 

"Psychologists aspire to recognize and understand
historical and contemporary experiences with power,

privilege, and oppression. As such, they seek to address
institutional barriers and related inequities,

disproportionalities, and disparities of law enforcement,
administration of criminal justice, educational, mental

health, and other systems as they seek to promote
justice, human rights, and access to quality and equitable

mental and behavioral 
health services."

- American Psychological Association

The Anti-Racism Committee Mission
Statement

The Mission of the Anti-Racism Committee is to plan, coordinate, and implement
action to advance research, practice, policy, and education that will reduce racism.
We focus on collaborating, teaching, and participating in service and scholarship
that will engage in social justice and anti-racist action. We are committed to
actively dismantling systems of oppression and supporting students and faculty
from diverse backgrounds. We strive to reduce racial injustices within not only our
program, but also the university and broader community. 

Coming Up Soon!

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Want to
get involved? Let us know!

Check out our website!

Minnesota State University, Mankato | School Psychology Program
103 Armstrong Hall | Mankato , MN  56001

Phone: 507-389-1353
Contact Us | Visit Our Website 

Follow us on social media

https://www.nasponline.org/resources-and-publications/resources-and-podcasts/diversity-and-social-justice/social-justice/school-psychology-unified-antiracism-statement-and-call-to-action
mailto:schoolpsych@mnsu.edu?subject=School%20Psychology:%20Questions,%20Comments,%20Suggestions,%20or%20Involvement
https://sbs.mnsu.edu/academics/psychology/graduate/school-psychology-psyd/antiracism-committee/
https://sbs.mnsu.edu/academics/psychology/graduate/school-psychology-psyd/contact-school-psychology/
https://sbs.mnsu.edu/academics/psychology/graduate/school-psychology-psyd/
https://www.facebook.com/MSUMankatoSchoolPsychology

